From:

To: Local Plan

Subject: Revised plan

Date: 11 November 2021 11:51:42
Dear Sir/Madam

We wish to object to the revised plan for the following reasons:

There will be a massive reduction in biodiversity of this region and damage to habitats especially with the
removal of hedgerows.

Lack of infrastructure to support the housing and development.The traffic problems in Warrington south are
exacerbated and this development would further the issues.

Pollution levels would increase due to more cars.

Some areas of Thelwall and Grappenhall are already affected by flooding and this would increase with the
addition of hard surfaces.

Regards

Pat Edgington and Graham Storey.

Sent from my iPad





